
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the 
Okaloosa County Tourist Development Department will hold a Partner Safety 
Meeting on Thursday, August 31, 2023 at 9:00 am.  The meeting will be held 
virtually via Zoom. 

This meeting is open to the public upon RSVP. 

To view the agenda or RSVP to attend, access the link below no later than 
Noon on Wednesday, August 30, 2023: 

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/2023-Partner-Safety-
Meeting.html?soid=1134602959659&aid=oKqkOOTSjsE 

Please be advised that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Tourist 
Development Council (TDC) and/or Board of County Commissioners 
(BOCC) may be in attendance.  This is not an official meeting of the TDC or 
BOCC and TDC or BOCC members will not take any action or vote at this 
meeting. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 
reasonable modifications for access to these meetings upon request. Requests 
may be made to the Tourist Development Department at 850-651-7131 and 
must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting in order to provide 
the requested service. 
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